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June 10, 2019

CPC Announces Plan to Build New, Larger U.S. Manufacturing Facility and Redundant Cleanroom

Dear Distributor Partner,

With your support and sales success CPC is experiencing significant growth. To accommodate that growth and
to provide redundant manufacturing cleanroom space we are building a new, larger facility.

We intend to transfer manufacturing operations from our headquarters at 1001 Westgate Drive in St. Paul,
Minn., to a new facility in nearby Roseville, Minn. After the transfer is complete we will vacate the Westgate
facility. Our current cleanroom operations at the Malcolm Avenue facility will continue to operate without
change. The new Roseville facility will contain Class VIl cleanroom space as additional capacity and redundant
cleanroom manufacturing.

The new headquarters and facility will significantly increase our manufacturing space. We are expanding
cleanroom operations, the production floor, shipping capacity, and training space. Initial plans are for the new
site to be fully validated and operational by the end of June 2020, including certifications to ISO 9001 and
13485 quality system requirements. The new Class VIl cleanroom space will meet the requirements of
international standards ISO 14644 and ISO 14698.

We are in the planning stages today. As details are set and we identify products whose production processes
will be moved, we will provide additional communications. If you have customers whose requirements dictate a
notice for changes in production or process, please share this information with them.

Sincerely,

ij/a%ar/

Janel Wittmayer
President

COLDER PRODUCTS COMPANY
1001 Westgale Drve 1St Paul, Minnesota 55114
PHONE +1 651-645-0G911 FAX +1 631.645.6404
TOLL FRCT 80013} 2474
cpeworldwde.com
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